Our Ref: CXS/gdo/arthog



May 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Arthog Meeting – 25 May 2022

We are holding a meeting for parents/guardians of pupils going to Arthog on **Wednesday 25 May at 5.30pm** in the East Hall at Oldbury Wells School. This is to give you basic details about the trip. It would also be beneficial for pupils to attend the meeting as some staff members assisting on the trip will be there to answer any questions.

Please can we ask that the consent form that was given to students earlier this week is returned to myself at the meeting on 25 May. Please include two names of students who your child would prefer to share a dormitory with on the reverse of the consent form. **This is not a guarantee to their dorm** but will help us to put your child with at least one friend.

If you have any questions before or after the meeting please do not hesitate to contact me via email at: chris.smith2@oldburywells.com

Yours sincerely

Mr C Smith

Arthog Trip Leader

Aspire • Enjoy • Achieve







